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Paeara Family
paeara@ihug.co.nz

Dear Paeara Family

On behalf of the Hon Dr Michael Cullen, Minister in Charge of Treaty of Waitangi N
Negotiations, thank you for your letter of 29 June 2008 concerning the accountability of
the Kahukuraariki Trust Board.

Your letter has been passed on to the Minister.

Yours sincerely

‘‘‘‘‘

Laura Cronin
Senior Policy Advisor

Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand. Telephone: (04) 470 6551, Facsimile: (04) 495 8442



